
Dear Club Members, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our continuous efforts to enhance our club's 

emergency preparedness, we conducted a drill on [Date]. Your participation and feedback are 

invaluable to us. 

Feedback Request 

Please take a moment to share your thoughts on the following aspects of the drill: 

• Clarity of instructions 

• Effectiveness of communication 

• Realism of the scenario 

• Overall organization 

• Suggestions for improvement 

Your feedback will help us to improve future drills and ensure the safety of all members. Please 

send your responses by [Deadline] to [Email Address]. 

Thank you for your commitment to keeping our club safe! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Club Name]  

[Contact Information] 


